
June 1st Newsletter
FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL

June officially begins today which means we only have 18 
school days left with our students.  Teachers are busy 
wrapping up their teaching, getting final assessments 
completed, and trying to sprinkle as much fun into their 
final days as possible.  We have a jam packed month with 
our annual field day, a talent show, and field trips.

As we mentioned in our previous newsletter, we had some 
staffing changes and with that came the need to hire a new 
teacher.  Miss Maren Eberts will be joining us on our Grade 
4 team.  Miss Eberts is a recent graduate of RDP and grew 
up in Central Alberta.  Miss Eberts has a passion for 
learning, sports, and ensuring all students are successful in 
her classroom.   We are certain Miss Eberts will be the 
perfect addition to our school team.

In preparation for next year, we are asking all parents to 
please ensure they are able to log into our PowerSchool 
portal.  In mid August, the division will send out 
demographic forms which is much earlier than other years.  
Unfortunately, since our office will still be out for summer, 
we need all parents to ensure they can log in before we 
leave for summer.  If you have issues, please give us a call at 
the school.

As parents, you may or may not notice that June can be a 
tough month of kids.  The excitement of summer is paired 
with the unknown of next year, leaving their current 
classes which have become like family, in addition to longer 
days of sunlight, spring sports, etc.  If you notice your child 
is struggling more this time of year, please give a heads up 
to their teachers

The results from our division survey are out.  Please click 
on the link below to see the key areas that our division will 
focus on moving forward in ensuring CESD students have 
great experiences in our schools.  

Yours in Education, 
Mrs. Giselle Meyer, Acting Principal
Mr. Mark Crawford, Acting Vice-Principal

Penhold Panther 
Chronicles

Important Dates
- June 5th - Monthly Assembly
- June 6th - Grade 5 Farm Tour
- June 7th - Pizza with Principal
- June 8th - Grade 4’s to Crimson Lake
- June 9th - Field Day, and Free Lunch
- June 14th - Talent Show @ 2pm
- June 15th - Grade 4’s to Heritage Park
- June 16th - Grade 6’s to Gull Lake Center

Have you paid your fees?
We are at the end of the year and need for all school fee 

accounts to be paid.  If you have issues with accessing the 
portal or have questions, please call the school office 

Field Trips
Please ensure you have completed consent 

forms and paid fees (if required) for students to 
attend field trips.  

Any issues or questions, please call the office

Field Day
June 9th

Remember to send your child with water, a 
hat, and sunscreen

Grade 6 Farewell Assembly
June 22nd @ 11am

All parents are invited to attend and join us in 
celebrating our Grade 6 students.

Free Lunch Fridays 
Are Here!!  

From now until the end of June student can enjoy 
BBQ’d food for lunch every Friday

PES Parent Council
Needs Volunteers 
for Show 
and Shine

Please 
contact our
PAC ASAP

Talent Show
We have many students who have 

incredible talents and want to show 
them off.  

Join us on June 14th @ 2pm

Demographics coming out in August for 
2023/2024

Can you log into PowerSchool?

News From our Division
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